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Retraction of Termination Notice 
 
The Department of Health and Human Services retracts the public notice of December 6, 
2018, announcing the termination of Blue Ridge in Georgetown, 2715 South Island Road, 
Georgetown, South Carolina. Blue Ridge in Georgetown will continue as a provider of 
services under the Medicare Program.       
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